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May 13, 2004

Dear ICANN Leadership:

The Mobile Entertainment Forum (MEF) is a global trade association representing all participants in the mobile entertainment value chain interested in driving the industry's evolution and commercial potential through collaboration, consultation and promotional activities

The MEF has over 55 Member companies around the world and is extremely active in the Mobile Industry in general and the regulatory affairs that governs it in particular. The MEF is committed to reducing the barriers to entry into the innovative mobile entertainment market, thereby encouraging entry by new businesses and increasing competition and growth to the benefit of all industry players and consumers.

As a leading organization and representing our Member companies' interests, we have been engaged with the mTLD initiative and reviewed the ICANN process to allocate a mobile Top Level Domain (TLD). The MEF offers its strong support for the allocation of a mobile TLD and looks forward to working actively and as appropriate with the mTLD organization and its members to achieve a mobile-specific domain name grant, available for use by all of our members and to the benefit of the Internet and mobile industry.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me directly.

Sincerely,
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General Secretary

Mobile Entertainment Forum

 Rimma.Perelmuter@mobileentertainmentforum.org
